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12th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to announce the return of our annual Heath Fields Got Talent Show! 
 
This year, the School Council have voted to raise money for charity. The children of 
Heath Fields will be selecting a charity over the coming weeks.  
 
The school council have decided to hold a fun day on Thursday 27th June to raise 
money for their chosen charity.  
 
The events of the fun day will include; 

 A non-uniform day on Thursday 27th June. Children can make a donation of 

50p to wear non-uniform of their choice. 

 A ‘Heath Fields Got Talent’ show on the morning of the 27th. This competition 

is open to all year groups. Children may enter individually or in groups and it 

is £1 per person to enter. These application forms are available from their 

class teacher. Children may enter any kind of talent they like just like the TV 

show! Examples of entries may include singing, dancing, a short acting piece, 

a magic trick, etc... 

 The chance to watch or take part in a teachers’ vs pupils’ sports afternoon! 

Closing date for applications to the talent show is Tuesday 18th June. Auditions 
will then be held in classes after this date, where winning entries from each year 
group will be put forward to the grand final on the 27th.  There will be a mystery 
prize for the winner of the grand final! 

 
We hope your child thoroughly enjoys our School Council fun day!  
 
We thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
Mrs M Heathcote and the School Council 
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